Community Engagement Committee

Meeting
Bad Weather Brewing
October 17, 2024

In attendance: Hayden Kilkenny, Julia McColley
Joined by neighbors Laurie and Mike Cassidy

The Fort Road Federation will host a happy hour for our neighbors at the
620 Club for Give to the Max Day. 620 Club has pledged to donate profits
from 4-6pm on Thursday, November 21.

The 4th annual Hygiene drive will take place the week of December 15.
Hayden will work on asking Bad Weather if they would like to participate
again as a drop off spot, and will ask Summit if the would like to be a drop
off spot this year as well.

Still working on forming up a solid committee and gathering input for how
we would like our schedule to look going into the next year.

We have received some grants to help with expenses regarding events for
environmental activities. Activities coming up have an environmental
impact in mind:

Community walk and conversation (February 2025)

LBNA Trail Planting (Jan-June 2025) Need to connect with LBNA on
whether they need/want help from FRF.

Community Garage Sale: (5/17-5/18)

15th West End Neighbor Garden Tour (6/14)



